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Comments: If e-bikes are introduced for use on Federal lands, then I suggest they only be used on paved or

motor vehicle surfaces, NOT on hiking, or walking trails.  E-bike users often believe they have the right-of-way

and if push comes to shove, they will shove.  I have been a victim of this irrational behavior, and to avoid being

run over, I had to jump off the trail to evade any injury.   There should also be a limited amount of these e-bikes

available based on the size of our National Parks.  Paterson Falls National Park for instance won't support even

one e-bike.  With e-bike popularity growing, these bikes must be introduced very carefully and rules of use must

be in effect.  Thank you for considering my comments.


